
                        

Important Notice to Guests for Ticketed Events at  
Albemarle, Monticello, and Western Albemarle High Schools 

 
To provide a family-friendly and safe environment for all, the three Albemarle County Public Schools 
(ACPS) comprehensive high schools will create and enforce TWO DISTINCT policies at all ticketed 
events during the 2022-2023 school year. ACPS high schools will enforce a Clear Bag Policy along with 
a No Outside Drinks Policy. High school ticketed events are often held in one of the following areas: 
stadium; gymnasium; auditorium; cafeteria; and other outside sporting venues. 
 
To ensure everyone’s visit is as smooth and enjoyable as possible, please take a few moments to 
familiarize yourself with the updated security policies that apply to everyone who enters our facilities for 
ticketed events. This includes students, parents, friends and families of both teams. These restrictions 
exclude players, participants, and officials of events. 
 
Clear Bag Policy 
 
Permitted 
Clear bags that allow contents to be seen. Sizes are not restrictive, nor bag style, as long as it is a clear 
see-through container. Clear bags will be made available for purchase upon request to guests. 
 
Not Permitted 
Backpacks​ ​ ​ Camera bags​ ​ Cinch bags​ ​ ​ Purses 
Fanny packs​ ​ ​ Coolers​​ ​ Computer bags 
 
Important Notes 
1. High School student backpacks can be checked in at a designated spot at each venue to be held for 
the student until they leave.  
2. Event staff, with the support of school administrators, will enforce the clear bag rule upon entrance. 
 
No Outside Drinks Policy 
Spectators and guests are prohibited from bringing in outside drinks and containers into ticketed event 
venues. Event staff and school administrators will enforce this procedure at the ticket gates.  
We will be communicating with all guests prior to the start of the season(s) to ensure everyone is aware of 
our new procedures. We appreciate your cooperation through the course of the school year. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation, 
 
Darah Bonham​ Principal, Albemarle High School  
Beth Costa​ Principal, Monticello High School 
Jenn Sublette​ Principal, Western Albemarle High School 


